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This Week at Lincolnshire 

 
  Tonight, February 23 
5:00 p.m. Youth Night 

              5:00 p.m. Tech Meeting 
               

   Monday, February 24 
        9:15 a.m. Women’s Bible Study 
 
              Wednesday, February 26 
         6:00 p.m.  Joint Choir Practice 
       7:00 p.m. Ash Wednesday Service 
       (Choir Practice Following Service) 

 
                   Thursday, February 27 

                            7:00 p.m. Leadership Team 

Upcoming Events 
      

Meal donations are still needed for upcoming Youth Nights. If you would like to donate, 
please sign up on the forms located at the table located behind the last pew.  
 
Ash Wednesday will kick off the Lenten season on February 26, at 7:00 p.m. This event is 
open to the community, so invite your family, friends, and neighbors.  
 
Upcoming Youth Nights for March are March 8 and March 22 from 5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 
Games will be played, skits will be worked on, and a meal will be served. All children grades 
4 and up are invited to attend.  
 
The next Quilting meeting will be here in the Quilting Room on March 7, from 9:00 a.m.-
4:00 p.m. 
 
The Annual Women’s Retreat will be held on April 25 this year, and registration is now 
open. Registrations are now in mailboxes. Please see Pastor Cheryl for any questions. 
 
Write down your Word Study choice (as your Lenten devotional exercise) on the clipboard 
by the mailboxes. Encourage one another in your studies.  
 
Registration is now open for summer campers. To hold a slot, March 2 deadline for $75. The 
full amount is required by March 15 to secure a place for your camper. For cost fees of each 
camp, see Amy Kolb and refer to online Camp Alexander Mack registration. 
 
GLOBAL CONCERNS: 
 
Be in prayer for our Nigerian brothers and sisters in Christ who are living in very dangerous, 
uncertain times. The attacks from Boko Haram, plus the fighting that is occurring between 
nomadic herders and farmers have been so extreme that the United Nations is calling for 
action “to end the pressure cooker of violence that has claimed thousands of lives.” 
 
Brethren Disaster Ministries offers recommendations and resources, concerning the 
outbreak of coronavirus. Go to www.brethren.org or call 800-451-4407 for further 
information. 
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